YOUNG HIGH SCHOOL

Campbell Street
(Locked Bag 8008)
Young NSW 2594
Phone: 02 6382 1166
ABN: 18 246 198 266

Dear Parents/Guardians

Your son/daughter has volunteered to participate in the Cherry Festival Parade on
Saturday 2nd December. All students are required to be at the marshalling point near St.
John’s Church in Cloete Street by 3.30pm. Parents and guardians are requested to pick up
students from a point near Robert’s Shark Tank in Boorowa Street at approximately
4.45pm. Students will need to bring a water bottle on the day.

Students will be directed on which uniform etc. to wear closer to the day.
Please return this note to the front office by Friday 24™ November.

If you have any enquiries in relation to the parade, please contact the school on
63821166.

Ms. Stacey Barker Anna Barker
School Administration Officer Principal
I give permission for to participate in the cherry

festival parade on Saturday 2nd December.
I am aware that they will be travelling on foot during the parade:

Signed Date

Parent / guardian

REACH FOR THE STARS

Growth Resilience Empathy Acceptance Teamwork



